
 
YAVAPAI COLLEGE DISTRICT GOVERNING BOARD 

COURTESY EVENT NOTICE 
 
 
Pursuant to A.R.S. Section 38-431.02, a courtesy notice is hereby provided that a majority of the 
Yavapai College Governing Board Members will attend the District Governing Board Social in 
Recognition of Outgoing Board Members on Tuesday, April 27, 2021 from 4 to 6PM at the Prescott 
Rock House. However, no Board business will be discussed or taken at this event. 
 


